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Dear Parents, 

We are thrilled to announce that our Christmas Fiesta will be held on 14th December 2024, from 9:00 AM to 
2:00 PM. Please note that 14th December 2024 will be a working day for students from Grades I to X. 
 
Parents are cordially invited to join the celebrations from 10:00 AM onwards and be a part of the festive joy. 
 
We look forward to your enthusiastic participation to make this event memorable for all. 

 
Thanks and Regards 
  

Ruchi Masih 

Ryan International Academy Bavdhan 

www.ryaninternationalacademy.org/bavdhan 
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